
 

 

 

 

 
 

We appreciate your cooperation and look forward to providing you with an enhanced and efficient experience Enroll in 
Remind for Seamless Extended Day Program Updates! We are delighted to introduce Remind, our chosen 
communication platform, designed to foster effective engagement between the Extended Day Program and our 
esteemed parents. In adherence to this year's protocol, we kindly request the enrollment of all parents into the Remind 
system. This is mandatory. This implementation aims to streamline information, ensuring that you receive prompt 
notifications via text or email. Stay informed about fees, upcoming EDEP meetings, special programs, and emergency 
updates - all delivered straight to your phone or inbox. 
Joining is a breeze - simply visit https://www.remind.com/join/edepcrocs to sign up today! It's not only easy and free, 
but it could also help you save both time and money. Remind will send you convenient reminders about tuition 
payments, ensuring you never miss a due date and avoid any late fees. As an added bonus, you'll receive important 
updates directly from Ms. Menard-Johnson and Ms. Trinity. Don't miss out on staying connected and informed. Sign up 
now and experience the convenience of having E.D.E.P information right at your fingertips! 

 

There are 3 easy ways to join! 

 

1. If you have a smartphone, get push notifications. On your iPhone or Android phone, open your 

web browser and go to the following link: rmd.at/edepcrocs. Follow the instructions to sign up for 

Remind. You’ll be prompted to download the mobile app. rmd.at/edepcrocs 

 

2. If you don’t have a smartphone, get text notifications. 

Text @edepcrocs to the number 81010 

3. Don’t have a mobile phone? Go to rmd.at/edepcrocs on a desktop computer to sign up for email 

notifications. 

 

Trouble Shooting 

If you’re having trouble with 81010, try texting @edepcrocs to (850) 460-9003. 

 To 81010 Message @edepcrocs. 

 

 
We are thrilled to share some exciting news with you: our services are evolving to make your experience even 
smoother and more convenient! As part of this advancement, we are merging our Text-to-Pickup feature into the 
Remind app, creating a unified platform for your communication needs. This enhancement means that you can now 
seamlessly manage your communication and pickup arrangements through the Remind app. Say goodbye to wait times 
during checkouts by sending us a quick message through Remind to let us know you're on your way. This simple step 
can significantly reduce your wait time and streamline the pickup process. By providing your name and your child's 
name through Remind app, you can ensure that your child is prepared and ready when you arrive. For optimal 
coordination, we recommend sending your message 10-15 minutes in advance. Please be advised that this service is 
exclusively for texting within the Remind app. For safety reasons, we kindly ask you to refrain from calling and avoid 
texting while driving. 

 


